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MINUTES OF THE PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION "PTA" 

CONSIDERED DRAFT UNTIL APPROVED OR CORRECTED AND APPROVED  

OCTOBER 11TH, 2017 

CALL TO ORDER 

President, Maritza Masseria called the meeting to order at 8:31 a.m.                                          

September 6th minutes were approved as written. 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT 

Treasurer, Samantha Grech DeLeon, was not present but provided a profit and loss report that 

was given to all attendees.   

Financials were reviewed  Ending balance was $45,342.18.  

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AND CHAIR REPORTS 

President, Maritza Masseria, reminded everyone that due to Hurricane Irma, October 19th and 

December 22nd are now full days instead of ½ days.   

Movie Night is scheduled for Friday, October 13th.  

Ed Talk will take place on November 4, 2017 from 9-12 at Hollywood Hills High School.    

 

BOOK FAIR – Maritza Masseria congratulated the team and announced that it was a great 

success and made over 17K.   

 

HARVEST DRIVE - Stacy Zamora explained what the Harvest Drive fundraiser is all about.  There 

will be a tentative family night at Tijuana Flats and proceeds made from that event will go towards the 

Harvest Drive.  We will be selling paper leaves to help raise money.  Stacy encouraged members to 

help raise more money than last year.  Her goal is raise at least $1,000.  Volunteers will be needed to 

help with the fundraiser and boxes are needed as well.   

MEET THE MASTERS - Nicole Baker reported that the training went very well for the first meet the 

masters session.  Volunteers should arrive ten minutes early to set up.  Donations are needed to help 

with the projects.   
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PRINCIPAL'S REPORT 

Principal, Mrs. Morgan encouraged everyone to help support the Harvest Drive.  Book fair was a 

huge success and she thanked the book chairs and committee members for all of their hard work.  As 

of today, there are 969 students at CIE.  Enrollment is low and as a result one teacher in first grade had 

to be let go and a fourth grade class had to be eliminated.  CIE received 9 new students from Puerto 

Rico. 

 

PRESENTATION: 

Renee Herman and Susan Gross, the founders of the Harvest Drive fundraiser, went into full detail on 

how the event came about and what we can do to help.  Event started 25 years ago at CIE.  Website for 

more information is:  www.harvestdriveflorida.com 

Items needed for fundraiser include:  toys, boys clothes size 7-14, food, and gently used books. Video 

was presented.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:31 a.m. 

Leah Rush,  Secretary  

Approved as typed on ________________________________  

or  

Corrected and approved on ___________________________ 

Any corrections will be written on the minutes in the correct place and initialed by the secretary. 

http://www.harvestdriveflorida.com/

